
 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission meeting of 

Wednesday, December 16, 2020 was adjourned to Wednesday, 

January 20, 2021 for a regular meeting to be held at 7:00 p.m. 

via teleconference or other electronic means.  

 

The meeting of Wednesday, January 6, 2021 is dark. 


